PHILIP D. MURPHY
Governor

SHEILA Y. OLIVER Lt. Governor DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Division of Solid & Hazardous Waste
Bureau of Recycling & Hazardous Waste Management
401 E. State Street
PO Box 420, Mail Code 401-02C
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0420

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0420 Tel: (609) 984-3438 Fax: (609) 777-1951/984-0565 www.nj.gov/dep/dshw/recycling CATHERINE R. McCABE

Commissioner

October 3, 2019

Re:

Stakeholder Invitation - Electronic Waste Management Rule Amendments DEP Headquarters, 1st Floor Public Hearing Room 401 East State Street
Trenton, NJ 08625-0420

Dear Stakeholder:

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (the Department) is convening a stakeholder meeting to discuss potential amendments to the Electronic Waste Management Rule at N.J.A.C. 7:26A-13. The Department is conducting this meeting to solicit input addressing the following topics:

- Timeframes
- Stakeholder Roles and Responsibilities
- Framework for Convenience Standards
- Definitions
- Reporting Requirements
- Credit tracking
- Penalties and Fees

The stakeholder meeting will be held on October 29, 2019 from 9 am - 5 pm in the Public Hearing Room at Department Headquarters located at 401 East State Street, Trenton, NJ 08625.

Participation in this meeting is by invitation only and attached please find the list of invitees. Please respond via email to Jennifer Van Istendal at Jennifer.VanIstendal@dep.nj.gov by October 14, 2019. If you are aware of any individual or organization that has an interest in this process and did not receive an invitation, please direct them to contact Jennifer Van Istendal at Jennifer.VanIstendal@dep.nj.gov to request a formal invitation.

In accordance with the New Jersey Administrative Procedure Act, once the DEP proposes the amended rules, the DEP will notify the general public of the proposed changes and will formally

open a full public comment period for all interested parties to review and comment on the entire rule proposal.

Should you have questions or concerns, please contact Dana Lawson at Dana.Lawson@dep.nj.gov

We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Karen Kloo, Chief

Kan Kloo

Bureau of Recycling and Hazardous Waste Management